Food Trucks at WPI Events

The Quad is the preferred location for food truck events on campus. It can only handle up to two food
trucks at one time — one at each half-circle terrace near the Bartlett Center.

Events with more than two food trucks or elsewhere on campus are not recommended, but if they are
to occur they should be fully planned at least two weeks in advance with Campus Police and the Events
Office. Impacts for those events tend to include blocking off walkways, traffic areas, parking areas, etc.

However many food trucks are present, they need to be spaced at least 20 feet apart due to propane
safety regulations.

All food trucks also need to have an external food waiver filed with Chartwells.
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